
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on March 8, 2022   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

VIA:  Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 

 

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 

 

RE: Code Enforcement Board Appointment of Two (2) Regular and One (1) Alternate 

Member(s)  

 

DATE:  February 28, 2022 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint two (2) 

regular and one (1) alternate member(s) to the Code Enforcement Board.  These members will fill 

the vacancies created due to the term expirations for Bram Majtlis, Steven Meltzer and Pamela 

Saba who are all eligible for reappointment. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Town Clerk’s office has received two (2) applications seeking REAPPOINTMENT from: 

 

 1. Bram Majtlis – 2275 S. Ocean Blvd., #207A, Palm Beach, FL; 

 2. Pamela Saba – 2760 S. Ocean Blvd., #412, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received five (5) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following: 

 

 1. Pamela T. Davies – 2275 S. Ocean Blvd., #107N, Palm Beach, FL; 

 2. Karen Egger – 216 Colonial Lane, Palm Beach, FL; 

 3. Gary Feldman – 264 Everglade Ave., Palm Beach, FL; 

 4. Bruce Langmaid – 354 Chilean Ave., Palm Beach, FL; 

 5. John B. McGowan – 210 Esplanade Way, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

 

Attachments 

 

 

cc:   Nicholas Caristo, Chief of Police 

 


